
 

New Concepts Maintenance and Construction 
5707 Excelsior Blvd St Louis Park, MN 55416 

 

 

 

Date: May 18th, 2022 

Re: Deck Staining 

 

 

Dear Forest Oaks Community, 

 

 

We are excited to announce that your Board of Directors has approved the power washing 

and staining of your decks throughout your community! The project is tentatively 

scheduled to begin in late June and will last approximately two weeks, all weather 

permitting. Notices with more information will be posted as we near the commencement 

and the finalized plan. During the project, once your deck is stained, it will need 24-72 

hours to cure before any access is permitted. Again, more information will be available for 
your individual deck and timeline as we near the start! 

 

 

Please direct any questions to service@ncmgi.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

New Concepts Maintenance and Construction 

952.259.1213 
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